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Republican Members of the Assembly Committee on 
Campaigns and Elections Seek Clarification on Databases  

 

For more information contact:                                                                                  
December 22, 2021             
Rep. Brandtjen (414) 915-8425   
 
Madison – State Representative Janel Brandtjen (R- Menomonee Falls), along with the 
republican members of the  Assembly Committee on Campaigns and Elections, sent a letter 
to the Wisconsin Elections Commission’s Administrator Meagan Wolfe, asking for 
information as to the “who, what, where and when” regarding Wisconsin’s election 
databases and voting rolls. 

“Understanding who has access to the voter rolls, including who maintains them and who 
has the ability to manipulate them, is paramount to election security. The citizens of 
Wisconsin have a right to know and we in the legislature have a duty to make sure our 
election data cannot be tampered with. Right now, it’s looking like a shell game and 
Wisconsin deserves better,” Brandtjen said. “I am grateful for the support of Campaigns and 
Elections committee members,” she added. 
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